
Message to Families RE Government of Ontario Support for Learners Funding 

January 11, 2021 

Government of Ontario Support for Learners 

The Ontario Government is offering parents/guardians the opportunity to apply for a 
one-time payment to help offset costs due to COVID-19 during the 2020-21 school year. 

  

Eligible parents or guardians will receive a one-time payment of: 

·​         ​$200 for each child/youth up to Grade 12​*​ (including students who are in secondary 
school that are over 18) 

·​         ​$250 for each child/youth up to age 21 with special needs 

  

*​Please note: Originally, the $200 was only available for each child up to the age of 12. 
However, beginning January 11, 2021 Support for Learners is expanding to include 
students ages 13 to Grade 12, including students who are in secondary school that are 
over 18. 

  

The deadline to apply is Monday, February 8, 2021. 

To learn more about the Support for Learners program visit 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/get-support-learners. 

To view the application, visit 
https://www.iaccess.gov.on.ca/SupportForLearnersWeb/public/index.xhtml​. 
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